
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Welcome                                                                                           June 1, 2025   
                                                                                                
Congregational Singing        Blessed Assurance  
                Only a Holy God 
                   Holy Holy Holy 
Communion 
 
Recognition of Incoming Third Graders 
 
Announcements and Offering 

Call to Worship                                                                          Romans 8:38-39           

For I am convinced that neither death nor life, neither angels nor 
demons, neither the present nor the future, nor any powers, neither 

height nor depth, nor anything else in all creation, will be able to 
separate us from the love of God that is in Christ Jesus our Lord. 

 
Prayer                
 
Sermon                        Luke 15:1-32 
                        
Reflective Close  
             

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Sermon Notes 
Luke 15:1-32 

 
 

First Baptist Church           (308) 234-2311 
3610 6th Ave, Suite 1                             contact@kearneyfb.org 
Kearney NE  68845                               Hours: Monday - Thursday 
      8:00AM – 5:00PM 

        
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

        
UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Kids Night Out – Mark your calendars for Friday, July 18th.  In lieu 
of Sports Challenge this summer, we will be having a big 
summer Kids Night Out!  See bulletin insert for more details!  
 
Men’s Retreat – Our annual Men’s Retreat is coming up on 
August 22 & 23 at Camp Comeca.  Stay tuned for more details 
and how to sign up soon!  

 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
Kitchen Fridge/Freezer Clean Out – If you or your group use the 
walk-in refrigerator and/or freezer, please note that the walk-ins 
will be going through a purge and cleaning in the coming 
weeks.  If you have ANY items in the walk-ins, please clean out 
and throw away what is no longer good or needed AND box up 
AND label the items you’d like to keep in the walk-ins NO LATER 
THAN June 8th.  This will be both a great help to our social 
committee and make the space much more usable and 
accessible to others.  Thank you for your help.  
 
Ushers Needed – If you are willing and able to serve as an usher 
on Sunday morning, please reach out to Troy Peterson at 619-
227-6155 to be added to the rotation.   
 
Building Usage Forms – We have made the various and 
essential building usage forms available at six strategically 
placed files around the building.  You can find room 
reservations forms (which are required for all reservations 
including in house meetings and studies), work orders for our 
maintenance staff and incident reports.  The room reservation 
forms are also available online at https://kearneyfb.org/room-
reservations/ . 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Children’s Ministry Director Position – We are searching for a 
new Children’s Ministry Director.  The job posting is live and can 
be found at https://kearneyfb.org/childrensdirector .  Please 
help us by sharing this information!  
 
Parking Reminder – Just a reminder that additional parking is 
available in the south and west lots. If able, please ensure the 
main lot spaces are available for visitors and those with mobility 
issues. Thank you! 
 
Lost and Found Clean Out - Our Lost and Found located in the 
gym is overflowing with accumulated coats, jackets, mugs, 
bottles, cups and other items from the school year. Please claim 
yours by June 30th or it will be donated! 
 
Radio Broadcast is sponsored by an anonymous donor. 
 
Flowers are sponsored by Karen Decker in memory of Susan 
Christensen's mother, by Jim and Marilee Kulhanek in 
celebration of granddaughter Leni's 5th birthday, by Luke and 
Cassie Spivey in celebration of daughter Claire's 8th birthday, 
and by Troy Peterson in celebration of his daughter Ariah's 25th 
birthday. 

Prayer focus for this week is our new third graders. 

Connection Cards are located in the seat backs. Please fill out 
any information you would like us to have and return in the 
baskets just outside the exit doors and in the Saints Hall or go to 
https://kearneyfb.org/connect/  

Gifts You may give at the link on kearneyfb.org,  by 
placing your gift in one of the offering plates passed 
during announcements, in one of the offering boxes 
located around the building, by mail or through 
every.org by using the QR code to the right.  Thank 
you for your gifts.     
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